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January 4,2011

Dear Patient:

The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health (LACDPH) is investigating viral hepatit is
infections in people who received intravenous medication ( injection of medications into the vein)
while receiving procedures at the Advanced Pain Treatment Medical Center in San Pedro,
California between January 16, 2006 and August 18,2010. Medical records show that you
received intravenous medication at this cl inic during that t ime. We recommend that you get
tested for hepatit is B (HBV) and hepatit is C (HCV) infections as a precaution, even though the
risk that you got infected at the time of your procedure is low. The test for HCV and HBV is a
blood test. lf you do test positive for any of these viruses, there are treatments available.

Getting tested is important because you can be infected with HBV or HCV and have very mild or
no symptoms for a very long time. We also recommend that you get tested for Human
lmmunodeficiency Virus (HlV) since it  can spread in the same way as HBV and HCV. The
spread of HIV by intravenous medications is not common.

We understand this news may worry you or cause you anxiety and we are trying to help. lf you
know your HBV, HCV and HIV status, you can better maintain your health. l f  you do test
posit ive, there are medicines and treatments available to help you and other things you can do to
protect your health and that of your close contacts. LACDPH will educate the medical
community to prevent this from happening again.

Because people can get HBV, HCV or HIV infection in different ways, a posit ive test does not
mean that you were infected from intravenous medication given at the Advanced Pain Treatment
Medical Center. People at r isk for having HBV, HCV or HIV include those who have had blood
transfusions in the past or those who have used intravenous i l legal drugs, and for HBV those
born in a country where HBV is a common infection.

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Gloria Molina
Firsl District

Mark Ridley-Thomas
Second District

zev Yaroslavsky
Third Distnct

Don Knabe
Fourth Dislncl

Michael D. Antonovich
Fiflh District



Dear Patient
January 4,2011
Page 2

We recommend that you be evaluated and tested by your regular health care provider (HCP)
because he/she will know your health history and provide complete care. lf you are known to
have been previously infected with HBV, HCV or HlV, testing for that specific virus is not
necessary. In this situation, testing for the other viruses should st i l l  be done. We have enclosed
a "Dear Physician" letter to be given to your HCP when he/she does your testing (or wherever
you are tested) as the letter tells the HCP exactly what tests we recommend. lf you test positive
for HBV, HCV or HlV, it will be important for your HCP to report your infection to the LACDPH
and to provide appropriate counseling and treatment.

Call  your HCP for evaluation, testing and questions. Only i f  you do not have health insurance
see the cl inics l isted below for evaluation and testino.

Westside Neiqhborhood Clinic 2125 Santa Fe Ave. Lonq Beach,  CA 90810 562-432-9575

Harbor  Communi tv  Cl in ic 593 West 6'n Sl San Pedro, CA 90731 310-547-0202

Wi lminqton Communi tv  Cl in ic 1009 N.  Avalon Blvd. Wilminqton, CA 90744 31 0-549-5760

Torrance Public Health Center 711 Del  Amo Blvd. Torrance, CA 90502 31 0-354-2300

Long Beach Comprehensive
Health Center 1333 Chestnut Ave. Lonq Beach. CA 90806 562-599-21 53

South Bay Family Healthcare
Gardena 742W . Gardena Blvd. Gardena, CA 90247 31 0-802-61 70

South Bay Family Healthcare
Redondo Beach 2114 Artes ia Blvd Redondo Beach, CA 90278 31 0-802-61 70

l f  you have more questions and/or concerns, you may call211. You may also learn more
information about HBV, HCV and HIV at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention website:
www.cdc.qov/hepatit is/ index.htm or the LACDPH website at: www.publichealth.lacounty.gov/acd.

Sincerely,
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Laurene- Mascola. M.D.. M.P.H . f  .n.n.P-.-----
Chief, Acute Communicable Disease Control Program
Los Angeles County Department of Public Health
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c: Elizabeth Bancroft, M.D., S.M.
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